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erik thompson <theothererik@yahoo.com>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 8:16 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello My name is Erik Thompson.
If you changed the mardin requirement to 10:1 I would no longer be able to trade forex. I may not have
the most money in an account but I think I do pretty good. That would be destroided if the margin
changed. Please keep it at 100:1.

Thanks in advance
Erik


